
Sandra Fields has worked with the Office of the State Controller for over 
30 years.   She is the Technical Applications Systems Manager over the 
North Carolina Accounting System (NCAS) and the Cash Management 
Control System (CMCS). Previously, Sandra was a consultant with Dun 
and Bradstreet and started working with North Carolina on the initial 
implementation of NCAS.  She has been working with the NCAS system 
ever since, leading projects for various enhancements.   Sandra and her 
staff currently are working with agencies to batch load journals, invoices 
and vendors using EXCEL.  She will be assisting the Financial Backbone 

Replacement project (FBR) with converting the NCAS data to Oracle. 

She has a BS degree in Applied Mathematics with a specialty in Computer Science from Florida 
State University.   

 


